
 
 
November 24, 2014 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
For our Christmas Music Program on Tuesday Evening 
December  2 AT 7:00 PM please follow these guidelines: 
 
Boys: Shirt and dress pants and dress shoes (No Sneakers) 
Tie is optional. 
 
Girls: Dresses or Skirts & blouses with dress shoes. (No 
sneakers, no spaghetti straps or halter tops or halter dresses.) 
 
Thank you.  The students have worked so hard and we look 
forward to a wonderful evening. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Frank Montejano & Andrew Reed 
 

         
 


